
  

Society of Old Framlinghamians 

Suffolk Lunch 
Saturday 20th October 2018 

Dear OF, 

Suffolk Lunch – 20th October 2018 

This year’s Suffolk gathering will again be a Suffolk Lunch rather than a supper and will take place 
at The Framlingham College Preparatory School, Brandeston Hall on Saturday 20th October. We 
hope this change in procedure will encourage those who might otherwise find it difficult to arrange 

accommodation for the night to join us for the day instead. It also keeps the evening free for those 
who want to organise their own get-togethers. It is likely, however, that we will return to an 
evening supper function in 2019. 
 
 
As in recent years the meal will be in a buffet format. The cost will be £12 per head, payable in 

advance by cheque or BACS. As well as the meal itself the price will include a drink on arrival, red 
and white wine on the table and coffee afterwards. 
 
The full timetable for the day will be: 

 
11:00am   Council Meeting including the induction of new Hon OFs  (Classrooms 17 & 18) 
 Tea and Coffee available in The White and Black Hall 

 
12:00 noon  Cash Bar open in The White and Black Hall until 3.00pm. 

1:00pm    Buffet Lunch (Dining Room and Hobbies Room if needed) 

  
Tables will be properly set up but there will be no seating plan. 

  
If there are any special dietary requirements please let me know. 
  
PLEASE NOTE: Booking for the lunch is essential, even if you are eligible for a free place as we 

need to know numbers. Lists will be closed on October 12th.  
We very much hope that you will join us, and we look forward to seeing you on the day. 

  
John A Horton  
3 Coucy Close, Framlingham, Woodbridge, Suffolk, IP13 9AX  
Tel: 01728 723325;       e-mail: suffolksupper@oldframlinghamian.com  
 
 

PAYMENT DETAILS:  
Account name: Society of Old Framlinghamians  
Account number: 72346451 
Sort code: 40-25-31 

Ref: SufLun Surname 
Please make cheques payable to: Society of Old Framlinghamians  
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